
From: Liz Higgins [mailto:Liz.Higgins@cox.net]  
Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2012 4:13 PM 
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy 
Subject: Quail Brush peaker plant 
 
I have attached a letter for your reference in regard to the Quail Brush peaker 
plant. 
  
Thank you for your support in advance of the approval. 
  
Liz Higgins 
liz.higgins@cox.net 
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